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Causeway Coast and Glens  
Borough Council  
 
To: Environmental Services 
 

CASTLEROCK RAILWAY STATION FOOTBRIDGE 1st December 2015 
 

1.0   Reporting to Council 
 

Linkage to Corporate Plan 

Strategic Priority  

Objective Update 

Lead Officer G Doyle 

Cost: (If applicable)  

 
1.1 Background 
 
Further to the report item in October 2015 meeting. 
 
Officers have met with the local community association to hear their concerns over the future of 
the bridge. Following this meeting the Head of Estates has been in contact with Translink and 
has also met with NIEA (bridge is a listed structure). Both parties are to respond to a number of 
queries raised by both the community association and Council. Their responses will be 
discussed with the community association before a report is brought back before Council. 
 


